LCMS Hawks Report

March 2015

Students of the Month for January and February are:

6th Grade -

Hannah Graham
Karston Abernathy
Ellie Ossenkop
Wilohm Allen

7th Grade-

Abbie Heriford
Maddie Rose
Mitch Leslie
Max Muffett

8th Grade

Natalie Chisholm
Madison Osborne
Jacob Denley

Brayden Schlecht

We had 185 students named to the first semester honor roll, of which 29 students scored a perfect 4.0 GPA. To
qualify for honor roll, students must have a 3.25 GPA or above.

Doernbecher Week:

Dolly sales, cookie sales and copper/silver war were in full force during our 9™ annual Doernbecher
week. In the dolly sales, the top student will be trading places with the principal for a day as the reward
for buying the most dollies. That award goes to Isabella Abbott, with 350 dollies. The top five students
(Isabella, Eva Dawson, Eli Johnson, Dominick D’Emilio, and Cailyn Broten) will be invited to join our ASB
students for Doernbecher’s Pajama Jam, a night of visiting kids at Doernbechers and then participating
in their candle light procession to their eternal flame, followed by a fun outing to Bullwinkles for an
evening of fun and games.

We capped off the week of festivities with our 9" annual Doernbecher dance “Fashion Disaster” on
Friday March 13" from 3-5. The students have a great time with our dances, choosing from a variety of
activities from Karaoke to Wii Mario Kart to a game room to the dance itself. It is always well
chaperoned, and we love to have our families participate and help with our fun.

Total amount fundraised throughout the week will be determined soon, but as of this writing, with our
efforts and those of the elementary school’s 4" & 5™ grade classes, we exceeded our goal of $5,000 and
have raised more than $6,000.



Band and Choir:

Our band and choir held their parent and community concert on a Monday night (March 16th), then our
band turned around the next day to participate in the Regional Festival Concert at the new Ridgefield
High School Auditorium.

On another note, we had over 20 band and choir students who participated in the regional
solo/ensemble contest. Each performed for a judge and were given an individual or small group score.
These students represented our school well and we are proud for their efforts.

History Bee:

Earlier this year we had five students (Max Hendrickson, Chase Paris, Charles Williams, James Carmona
and Loren Brown) qualify for the regional tournament for the History Bee. Loren Brown made it to the

final round of four, and earned a spot at the National Tournament in Louisville, Kentucky this Memorial
Day Weekend. This is quite an accomplishment and we are proud of him.



